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               If you have anything you would like to see included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net






















































Mark your calendar.  On June 4th and 5th our club is will be working a gate at Moo Fest.  Any proceeds from this event will go to help fund our administrative account, So we will need workers to help cover various shifts.





Hats off to Jonathan Hicks and Barry Willis for chairing another successful Pancake Breakfast








Date		Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


5/27/2011	Jeff Cunningham	Judge Caroll L. Ross			Drug Court


6/03/2011	NO PROGRAM


6/10/2011	Ross Dodson		Robert Preston/Karen Kelley 		ACOC and Tourism Director








June 8th	John Workman


June 10th	Jonathan Hicks


June 13th	John Ramage


June 18th	Burton Webb


June 19th	Tommy Wilson


June 21st	Dan Fisher





•	 Membership and Education inducted 2 new members last month











Youth Services has been presenting student awards in the school system this month





Kiwanis recently made a donation to Junior Achievement








 











Puller Pork


Chicken Alfredo





Menu Subject to Change








Brad Harris	      Stephanie Linkous


Rick Lay		      Blake McCaslin


Tommy Wilson	      Trey Winder


Lee Montgomery     James McKeehan


                       John Young
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Men are made stronger on realization that the helping hand they need is at the end of their own arm.  ~


Sidney J. Phillips





OFFICERS						   THE BOARD





May 31st 	Murray Willis


June 2nd	Craig Lee


June 3rd	Stan Harrison


June 6th	Paul Wilson


June 6th 	Jamison Sliger


June 6th	Luke Holbrook





We have all heard the old saying “If you can’t stand the heat stay out of the kitchen.”  Well this saying has never been truer that last Saturday.  Every year volunteers drag themselves out of bed and show up at 3:00 a.m. to start getting things ready for our pancake breakfast.  This usually includes, cooking sausage, cleaning up, getting coffee made, and getting the drinks in the cooler, but this year the worst thing possible happened.  As 3:00 a.m. rolled around, only 4 sausage cooks showed up.  Not a good turn out since a few years ago 11 people showed up and it was still work to get everything done in time.  One by one they began to man grills, but soon found out that if they were going to get the job done they would have to man at least two grills a piece and some even manning three and four grills.  What can you say about some of our Kiwanis Members?  Well after seeing them work there is no doubt that Wayne Scarbrough, Scott Underwood, Camm Garrett and Luke Holbrook are four of the hardest workers that our club has to offer.  Even though only half the sausage crew actually showed up, this group managed to get almost all the sausage cooked, the coffee made, and made sure that there shift went off with out a hitch.  Not only did these four prove that they can stand the heat, they should what it truly means to be a Kiwanis member,   Let me leave the membership with a question.  Together we build, but how can we build communities when we don’t even show up to help our own members when they need it?





Personally I think each and every member should take the time to say Thank You to Wayne Scarbrough, Scott Underwood, Camm Garrett, and Luke Holbrook,   There work was a shinning example of what being in Kiwanis really means.
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MEMBER NEWS





   					 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 


Compliments of Eric Newberry


  			





COMMITTEE REPORTS





FOOD FOR THE BODY			   FOOD FOR THE SOUL                 Compliments of Luke Holbrook			





   							 BIRTHDAYS					





A SPECIAL THANK YOU








